
 
 

Attn:  Trading and Market Making/Legal and Compliance/Operations/Systems 
UNIFORM PRACTICE ADVISORY  (UPC # 127-2003) July 22, 2003               
 
Revision to UPC # 125-2003   
NetParts.com, Inc. – Common Stock (OTCBB:NPCO) 
 
 Please note the correct new CUSIP number for the above company is 64115B400, 
effective on the OTC Bulletin Board (OTCBB) on Wednesday, July 23, 2003 under the new 
symbol NTPR.   

 
 Questions regarding this notice should be directed to:  Market Data Integrity 
Department, (203) 375-9609. 
 
   Tara Petta 
   Associate Director 
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